
Notice of Homebuilders New Construction Pilot Program Workshop 
September 14, 2021, at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Florida Housing Finance Corporation will hold a workshop to discuss a pilot program designed to 
encourage the new construction of affordable homes for purchase by low-to-moderate income 
homebuyers.  Florida Housing is proposing a new program that will provide a revolving line of 
construction funding to qualifying builders.  We encourage all interested parties to attend and provide 
input that will help staff shape the competitive solicitation for funding that will be issued. The workshop 
will be held via webinar on September 14 at 11:00 a.m., Eastern Time.  The link to register for this 
workshop can be found here:  https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5472688702447970318 
 
The agenda for the workshop will be available soon and a Listserv notice will be issued when this agenda 
is available.  If you have any comments or suggestions for topics to be included on the agenda, please 
email David Westcott at David.Westcott@floridahousing.org and Nicole Gibson at 
Nicole.Gibson@floridahousing.org. 
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